Comments for Planning Application PL/2023/00785/PPTREE

devmanagement@solihull.gov.uk <devmanagement@solihull.gov.uk>
Wed 19/04/2023 09:24

To: Clerk <clerk@hamptoninarden.org.uk>

Comments for Planning Application
PL/2023/00785/PPTREE

Dear Sir/Madam,
Mrs Julie Barnes,

You have been sent this email because you or somebody else has submitted a comment on a Planning
Application to your local authority using your email address. A summary of your comments is provided below.

Comments were submitted at 19/04/2023 9:21 AM from Mrs Julie Barnes.

Application Summary
Address: Canterbury House Marsh Lane Hampton In Arden Solihull B92 0AH

Fell pine tree (T1), situated on a 1.2m high raised piece of land that was being

Proposal: retained by a wall - Replant tree.

Case Officer: Percival Worsley

Click for further information

Customer Details

Name: Mrs Julie Barnes
Email: clerk@hamptoninarden.org.uk
Address: Fentham Hall, Marsh Lane, Hampton In Arden, Solihull B92 0AH

Comments Details

Commenter Type: Councillor
. Customer made comments neither objecting to or supporting the Planning
Stance: G
Application
Reasons for comment:
Comments: The Parish Council have no objection to the tree being removed on the basis that

it unsafe and or diseased . As no survey assessing the condition of the tree
accompanied the application however, we suggest no decision be made until a
full survey is undertaken confirming the actual condition and status of the tree.
Should it be found to be disease free and safe we would support any proposal for
it to be professionally pruned but not its removal.

Kind regards



